
To our legislators in Oregon- 

 

I strongly oppose H4141.  This bill will make Oregon an unstainable state to live it.  Our products (food 

and manufacturing) all come with Diesel, from tractors to trucks, to generators to vehicles.  Without 

diesel how will you get groceries to the shelves?  The people of this great state do not have the funds to 

replace everything that runs on Diesel.  A combine that harvests the product is hundreds of thousands 

of dollars.  Can you image what that will do to our food prices?  And that is If they food can get to the 

grocery store to purchase them.  Diesel has become a very Clean fuel.  Just as clean as gas with better 

fuel milage and performance.  This idea is not well thought out.  As our Taxes continue to climb, this will 

be the nail in the coffin for Oregon.  People will have to leave to other states just to put groceries on the 

table for their families.  So please, do not even entertain this bill.  It's bad for Oregon. 


